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Mrs.	Stewart	welcomed	families	and	students	to	the	first	meeting	of	the	family	
book	club	for	“I	Survived	Hurricane	Katrina”	and	explained	how	the	book	club	
works.	One	adult	and	one	child	receive	a	copy	of	the	book.	They	read	it	together	or	
alone	at	their	own	pace	and	discuss	the	book.	We	will	meet	again	in	March	to	
discuss	the	book	as	a	group.	Mrs.	Stewart	discussed	the	tips	for	supporting	middle	
school	readers.	Attendees	were	asked	to	complete	an	evaluation.	

	


